
 
 

Cashel & Emly Lourdes Pilgrimage Announcement: 
 

It is with profound regret we announce that the Cashel and Emly 50th 
Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes on 13th June 2020 has been rescheduled 
to 19th June 2021. The decision was taken by the Pilgrimage Directors 
and Archbishop Kieran in consultation with Joe Walsh Tours in the light of 
the Covid-19 Coronavirus Pandemic which prevents us from guaranteeing 
the health and safety of all who travel with us. 

 
The agreement is with JWT to carry forward to next year all current 
bookings so that there will be no financial loss to those who are booked. 
Please do not at this time contact JWT as staff are working remotely with 
restricted resources. 

 
Thanks to all our staff and our assisted pilgrims who had booked in to 
travel on the 50th pilgrimage. Please God you will consider travelling with 
us next year when on that occasion we will celebrate the 50th Lourdes 
Pilgrimage.  

 
May our Lady of Lourdes and St. Bernadette keep us all safe from danger 
and protect us over the coming weeks and months. 

 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Fr. Jimmy Donnelly  Fr Joe Tynan    Fr Pat Coffey 
Pilgrimage Director  Assisted Section Director  Youth Spiritual Director 

 
 
 

 


